
Friday 13th December 2019 Our VALUES 

We are thinking about  

being RESPECTFUL. 

Reading Prize Draw! 
 

Mrs Penlington is going to give 
you a clue every week in the 
newsletter to a book.  If you can 
identify the book, you will go 
into a draw for a £20 Amazon 
Voucher.  Please give a note 
with your name and class and 
your answer to the school office by 
Thursday 19th December.  You can submit 
one entry a week. The last clues are: 
 
A secret passage helps the children to find 
the missing important papers. 
There is an underground chase leading to 
the capture of the thieves. 
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You’re in charge of your mind.  
You can help it grow  

by using it in the right way.  
Carol Dweck

Pride Assembly 
Every Friday morning at 9am, there is a Pride 
assembly in school.  Children are nominated by 
their class teacher for their achievements and 
effort in the previous school week.   

 

The winners for 
week ending 
13th December  
were:  
Emmanuel, Riley, 
Josh, Stanley, 
Callum, Sophie 
and Skylar.  

 
 
    
 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Christmas Fair after school Monday 16th Dec 

Flu immunisations Reception 

to Year 6 

Thursday 19th Dec 

End of Autumn Term Friday 20th Dec  
3:15pm 

Start of Spring Term Monday 6th Jan 
8.45am 

Spring Half Term  Monday 17th to Friday 
21st Feb 

Spring Term ends Friday 3rd Apr 3.15 

Always check the school website for diary dates: 
www.knpa.co.uk 

 
Attendance stars! 

This week’s winners are : 

Year 3 with 96% 

 

 

Accelerated Reader  
 

Y1 Nina 960 

Y2 Jakub 155,890 

Y3 Riley V 43,451 

Y4 Myles 107,610 

Y5 Jakub 178,693 

Y6 Tommy 18,410 

Christmas Fair 
 

Don’t forget the PTFA are 
holding the Christmas Fair on 
Monday 16th December after 
school.  Anyone wanting a stall 
must contact the school office. They are 
running a raffle, tickets can be bought 
after school. 

Did you guess the Word of the Week? 
 

Every week, Mrs Penlington is going to choose a 
Word of the Week.  The staff will use this word as 
much as they can.  Then at Pride Assembly the 
children will be invited to guess what they think 
the word is.  Keep listening! 

NOROVIRUS ALERT 
We would be very grateful for the support of 
parents in helping us reduce the spread of the 
infection. If your child has symptoms of 
diarrhoea and or vomiting, please keep them at 
home until at least 48 hours after they are 
symptom free. A 48-hour exclusion period is 
advised in current clinical guidance; however, 
preference may be to practice a 72-hour 
exclusion period. During this time, they should 
not mix with other children outside the home or 
visit local venues.  


